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Dear Sir, 
 

One More Option to Join Medi-claim scheme 

 

We have been requesting the LIC management for the past several years 

through our letters as well as during our personal meetings with the CO 

officials, to grant one more option to the existing as well as retired 

employees to join the Group Mediclaim Scheme. We draw your attention to 

our letter dated 2.2.2018 wherein we raised certain genuine issues 

concerned with the Mediclaim scheme (copy enclosed). 

 

The Group Mediclaim scheme for the year 2020-21 will be renewed shortly 

and therefore, we request you once again to look into the matter and grant 

one more option to those who could not join earlier.  We also requested you 

to issue necessary instructions that there should be automatic entry into 

the scheme for those dependents who had to exit due to ineligibility of 

dependency clause based on the income limit, once such ineligibility ceases. 

 

We request your personal intervention in the matter for early resolution of 

the issue. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
General Secretary. 

 
 


